
Akron Lions Club Board Meeting 03 May, 2011 
 
Call to order: Stefan Sandberg 
Opening remarks and welcome: Stefan Sandberg.  
Secretaries Report: Bob Watson. Read and Approved 
Treasurers Report:  Kay Sandberg. Read and approved. 
 
Old Business:                        
Care Center Breakfast is set for Saturday, May 21st at 6:45 a.m. 
Paper Barn received check from City for $323.01. Together with the check from Green 
Fiber ($2,095.20) this adds up to a respectable $2,418.21; excellent! 
We must now make a decision on how big our check to the Akron Care Center Building 
Fund should be. Some costs involved in the paper sale were: $200 to FFA, more than 
$500 for repairs to the barn. Discussion! The Board voted to give a check for $1,700 to 
The Akron Care Center. 
A donation towards our Newsflashes has been received from Lion Lawrence Maynard. 
The Paper Barn posters have not yet been received. Lion Angela Ericson is working on 
them. 
New Business: 
Golf Tournament on Fathers Day June 19, 2011. Lion Stefan will contact Dick Root 
and/or Anthony Behrens to check on the fund raisers status. 
Newsflash will go out next weekend, focused on our Care Center Donation. Photo 
opportunity must be arranged. 
   
 
Meal next Meeting: The famous Joe’s Swiss Steak and Cole Slaw!!! 
Next Regular Meeting: 07 June, 2011 at the Akron Fire Station at 6:30PM. Please note 
that Kay and Stefan will be in England that day, attending a wedding. 
Fun Night! Committee: Angela Ericson and Sara Britton. 
Next Board Meeting: 07 June, 2011 same place immediately following the Club meeting.   
 
Yours in Lionism; 
 
Bob Watson, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


